
 

Flu Vaccine 

It’s never too late for a flu shot!  We 

encourage all employees to check with 

their local branch for 2016-2017 influ-

enza vaccine availability.  Please let 

us know if you still need to obtain the 

vaccine.  We encourage all employees 

to obtain the flu vaccine for their own 

protection and for the protection of 

their patients.  Flu activity is on the 

rise in our area.   
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Reminder 
 

Please contin-

ue to mail in 

all notes on a 

weekly basis.  

Ongoing nurs-

ing authoriza-

tion for our 

patients de-

pends on hav-

ing current 

documenta-

tion to submit 

to the insur-

ance compa-

nies for re-

view.   

Remember that hand washing is the most 

important way to prevent the spread of in-

fections.  See the Continuum planner for 

our guidelines.  Don’t forget to be especially 

vigilant about hand hygiene in group set-

ting such as school or the shopping mall. 


